
 

             

 

 

 

Peter Martinek 

Administrative Office Coordinator 

Planning and Zoning- Development Services 

100 NW 1st Avenue 

Delray Beach, FL 33444 

561-243-7000 Ext 6053 

Mr. Martinek, as per emails & conversation with Clinton Williams for road closure on this 
project the reason for road closures is due to 80% of poles being install on this project will be 8 
kip concrete which require a large crane to extends the outriggers for stability to set the 
concrete poles. See screen shot below as an example of one of the poles on the Southeast 
corner of NE 1st St & NE 5th Ave. The project weather permitting will take about 3 months to 
completed & the road closure will only occur for the duration of installing the pole which should 
take 3 to 4 hours. Once the pole is setup crews will only need the single lane next to pole to 
install new hardware & transfer lines. Work on the alleys will require the alley to be close for the 
duration of work hours to setup equipment to set the poles. Due to the volume of traffic & 
pedestrian in the area I propose to Clinton that Pike crews would be working only Monday night 
to Thursday night from 9pm to 5am. The only documentation I have is the documents I provided 
to Clinton Williams which were the COI & MOT print. Pike will provide police officers to assist in 
traffic flow & prevent issues.  



 

 

   

             Sincerely 

             Arturo Rodriguez  
              Pike Expeditor 
              Pike Electric LLC 

 


